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April 22, 2003

TO: Honorable Frank Corte, Chair, House Committee on Defense Affairs and State-Federal 
Relations 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2601 by Miller (Relating to security personnel at commercial nuclear power plants.), 
Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Code of Criminal Procedure as it relates to security personnel at commercial 
nuclear power plants by providing the security personnel certain authorities they had not previously 
had. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety, 407 Commission on Law Enforcement Officer 
Standards and Education, 467 Texas Commission on Private Security
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